


Segment 3 of the railway until this complaint is fully addressed and the proposed alternatives
are reviewed.

In conclusion, we kindly request that EBRD thoroughly assess our case, and we await your
response as the matter is urgent and a prompt reaction is necessary before proceeding with
decisions regarding expropriations. Additionally, we seek guidance or confirmation on whether our
complaint has been correctly addressed to the EBRD.

Please also include the EBRD office in Albania, as they have easier access to project data and its
current phase. Attached, you will find the complaint of the two businesses whose properties are
affected, one of which was financed by the EBRD for the construction of its property. For
convenience, a translated English copy of the complaint is also provided.

We kindly request that this matter be thoroughly reviewed and that appropriate measures are taken to
address the concerns outlined.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. Should you require any further information or
clarification, please feel free to contact me.

"Attached you will find the complaint in Albanian and translated into English."




